## FREE Keeping Babies Safe Workshop



## Event Details:

Monday, June 7, 2010

6:30 p.m.— 8:30 p.m.

West County Library

Meeting Rooms A & B 1325 Annapolis Road

Odenton, MD 21113

## Topics:

- What To Do When Your Baby Is Crying
- Home Safety for Babies & Young Children

This workshop is FREE and open to the public. Child Care Providers can earn 2 credits. Learn how to keep babies safe and prevent injuries!

A light snack and refreshments will be served. Registration begins @ 6:00 p.m.

<u>Please fax or e-mail your completed registration form (on the back)</u> by Wednesday, May 26, 2010 to:

Lisa Helms Guba Perinatal Coordinator Anne Arundel County Department of Health

Fax: 410-222-7294

E-mail: hdhelm00@aacounty.org



BE A HEALTHY MOM.
HAVE A HEALTHY BABY.



## Keeping Babies Safe Workshop Registration Form Monday, June 7, 2010 from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. West County Library, Meeting Rooms A & B, Odenton, MD 21113

Please complete the registration form below. We ask that you return the registration form by Wednesday, May 26, 2010 to the contact below.

Attention Child Care Providers: Earn 2 hours of credit accepted by Office of Child Care, MSDE. Anne Arundel County Department of Health is an approved trainer (Approval #CKO-30408) for the Core of Knowledge area in Health, Safety and Nutrition.  Yes, I will attend the Keeping Babies Safe Workshop on Monday, June 7, 2010.	
Position/Title	
Agency/Organization	
Address	
City, State, Zip	
E-mail Address	
Phone Number	

Please fax or e-mail your completed registration form by Wednesday, May 26, 2010 to:

Lisa Helms Guba
Perinatal Coordinator
Anne Arundel County Department of Health
E-mail: hdhelm00@aacounty.org

Fax: 410-222-7294 Phone: 410-222-7223